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 SB 243 is nothing more than a blatant attempt to harass and punish lawful firearms 

owners! It is also an attempt to keep law abiding citizens from carrying licensed 

concealed handguns in many areas throughout the state, thus keeping them from 

defending themselves against criminals. In other words, this is a "criminal-friendly" 

bill. 

 Therefore, I oppose every single part of it! 

 My advice to you legislators who are pushing your anti-gun agenda on Oregon's 

lawful gun owners: Just Stop It! Spend your time and money enforcing the laws we 

already have and arresting and prosecuting the criminals who are breaking the law! 

 Sincerely, 

 Hugh Simpson 

 


